

UNIT 1: Language Test B

Vocabulary

Task 1

Write the **-ing** form of the verbs.

- 1 draw
- 2 read
- 3 dance
- 4 camp

____/4

Task 2

Complete the sentences with the nouns from Task 1.

- 5 My hobby is I've got lots of books in my room.
- 6 We sometimes go at the weekend. I have my own tent.
- 7 James wins prizes for He's very good. Look at this picture.
- 8 I love when the music is fast.

____/4

Task 3

Match the sentence beginnings (9–15) with the endings (A–G).

- 9 Jake enjoys collecting
- 10 My brother sometimes plays
- 11 I sometimes watch
- 12 My dad always listens
- 13 I often go
- 14 My mum is very sporty and often plays
- 15 There's a new film and I want to go

- A video games in his room for hours!
B a film with my family in the evening.
C football on Saturdays for her club.
D to the cinema to watch it.
E comics about super heroes.
F shopping with my friends at the weekend.
G to the radio in the garden.

____/7

Task 4

Choose the correct answer (A, B or C).

- 16 My sister often cakes and we eat them after dinner.
A does B draws C bakes
- 17 I've got a baby brother and he loves watching on TV.
A comics B cartoons C postcards
- 18 My mum always listens music when she's cooking.
A to B at C on
- 19 Do you want to go on a this weekend?
A shopping B sleepover C cinema
- 20 I think it's boring to books every evening.
A read B listen C play
- 21 My dad is very at and sometimes wins competitions.
A enjoy B good C like
- 22 Do you play with your family at the weekend?
A films B competitions C cards
- 23 I sometimes play the in a band at school.
A guitar B postcards C radio
- 24 I love this comic. I think it's
A not good B like C awesome
- 25 Do you often videos?
A watch B collect C go

____/10

Grammar

Task 1

Complete the sentences with the present simple form of the verbs in brackets.

- 26 Eva and Tom usually (play) video games together after dinner.
 27 My sister (not / want) to watch a film this evening. She's got a lot of homework.
 28 Small children (often / enjoy) watching cartoons.
 29 What music (you / like) to listen to?
 30 (your dad / work) in town?
 31 I (not / collect) football cards now. I collect comics.
 32 Where (your best friend / live)?
 33 My mum (not / bake) cakes very often.
 34 My brother (watch) videos all the time.
 35 (your friends / like) fishing in the river?

____/10

Task 2

Complete each sentence with *much* or *many*.

- 36 How comics have you got?
 37 Do you spend time listening to music?
 38 There isn't food in the fridge.
 39 How video games has your brother got?
 40 It's not fun to work all weekend.

____/5

Task 3

Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.

- 41 hot / is / in summer / always / It / .

 42 never / on Saturday / go to school / we / .

 43 goes swimming / Marie / after school / sometimes / .

 44 doesn't / My dad / drive to work / often / .

 45 early / I'm / for lessons / usually / .

____/10

Dictation

You will hear a recording about a person's hobbies. Listen and write what you hear.
You will hear the recording twice.

.....

.....

.....

____/10

Listening

You will hear a girl, Annie, phoning a friend about a talent competition. You will hear the recording twice.

Task 1

Complete the information. Write one word, or a number, or a date, or a time.

Talent competition

Place: Bank College

Day: (1)

Time it begins: (2)

Who to report to: Miss (3)

Phone number to apply: (4)

Second prize: (5) £.....

____/15

Reading

Read the text and answer the questions.

My dad

My dad works in the centre of town and we live in the country. He's got a fantastic, old car but does he drive to work? No, he doesn't. Every day he goes by train. His car stays at home! He loves it! He spends hours every Saturday and Sunday with it. He cleans it, he repairs it. He even talks to it! We can't touch it. It's his main hobby and definitely his best friend!

My brother, Luke

Our house isn't very quiet in the evenings. My brother, Luke, enjoys playing the guitar in his room. He belongs to a school band. He thinks that's awesome. Sometimes they all come and play in his room! They're good and they often play at parties and earn some money. How much do they earn? A lot! Lucky Luke! He's got an electric guitar now. It's really loud, and my dad isn't happy about that.

My sister, Hannah

I like reading books and watching films, but my sister, Hannah, doesn't do normal hobbies like those! She loves spending money. She goes shopping every day! Sometimes she goes to the shops after college. Sometimes she buys things online. Her room is full of clothes, and she collects shoes – nearly a hundred pairs! Where does she get the money? She works on Saturdays at the supermarket. She earns a lot of money and then she spends it all in the week!

Task 1

Choose the correct answer (A, B or C).

Which person:

	Maya's dad	Luke	Hannah
11 has an expensive hobby?	A	B	C
12 gets money for doing a hobby?	A	B	C
13 only does a hobby at the weekends?	A	B	C
14 has a weekend job?	A	B	C
15 doesn't want help with a hobby?	A	B	C
16 has a hobby that is sometimes unpopular?	A	B	C
17 uses a computer to do a hobby?	A	B	C
			____/14

Total: ____/50